
CRRTA - CAMPBELL RIVER RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 
 
Congratulations and Welcome to Retirement! Time to put your feet up, 
rest and relax!  
 
BCRTA and all branches are offering new members a FREE year of 
membership for 2025-2026. Please check out our BCRTA website. The 
office staff are very helpful and are a phone call away if you have any 

questions. Laurie or Kristi will direct your calls. (604.871.2260) office@bcrta.ca  
 
Please consider joining the British Columbia Retired Teachers Association (BCRTA) and our 
local (Retired Teacher Association). This organization is for all retired educators actively 
lobbying governments for the protection of your pension and other seniors’ issues, 
information sessions, workshops, and great travel opportunities.  
As a member, you will receive helpful publications: BCRTA’s quarterly lifestyle magazine, 
PostScript, and CRRTA Newsletter. These publications provide updated  information on our 
pension plan, our travel extended health care plans, articles from committees and members 
along with many items of interest.  

 
You can also choose to receive BCRTA Connections by email. This brief and informative 
newsletter is published six times a year with current announcements, helpful information 
that often include tax tips and the latest exclusive opportunities from our travel partners. 

  
One of the most significant benefits of the BCRTA is membership in the Members’ 
Advantage Program. You will have access to Belaire Insurance plans, wonderful travel 
offers, discounts on retail products and services, and other benefits. The complete list of 
our partners is at bcrta.ca/members-advantage-program  
. 
Our local CRRTA group, meet informally for lunch, six times during the year. We enjoy lunch 
and at times invite a guest speaker. Members are asked to provide suggestions of what they 
are interested in hearing about. You are welcome to bring guests to any of our lunches. The 
lunches generally are organized from 11:30am-1:30pm. This includes, meet and greet, trivia, 
lunch, a brief branch update and guest speaker. 
 
Hilary will email a poster with our lunch invites and speaker topics early each month. We 
meet on the third Thursday every second month at the Eagles Hall. The ladies auxiliary 
provide us with a variety of lunch menus. Their proceeds go directly to local charities. 
  
We hope to greet you at Our ‘No Bell Brunch’. Please RSVP to Hilary Hansen, Secretary. 
Your Complementary Ticket is included in your Welcome Envelope. 
 
 
                           
Bonni Roset   President   broset@telus.net    250 203 1518  
Hilary Hansen Secretary   hansenhilary20@gmail.com  
Penny Milbrandt 1st Vice President  
Barb Henshall Membership 
Sharon Yeadon Treasurer 
Patti VanHumbeck Member At Large 
Adrienne Davis WebMaster 
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